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Village Board
Gregory Deemie, Mayor

Richard Balles, Trustee Deborah Fuller, Trustee Martin Meaney, Trustee

Minutes of a Work Session of the Johnson City Village Board held at 5:30pm on
Tuesday, April 19, 2016 in the Municipal Building, 243 Main St., Johnson City

Present: Gregory Deemie, Mayor
Richard Balles, Trustee (arrived at 6:26pm)
Deborah Fuller, Trustee
Martin Meaney, Trustee

Absent: None

Also Present: Cindy Kennerup, Village Clerk/Treasurer
Jeff Jacobs, Attorney for the Village

The Board met with Hope Woodcock-Ross to discuss the Johnson City Elks request to utilize the
Johnson City Court Room and Atrium area in the George Korutz Justice Building, 31 Avenue C, on
Saturday, May 7, 2016 from 8:30am — 2:30pm for their annual Drug Quiz Show event.

The Board met with Matthew Gawors, Director of the Herald of Victory Marathon to discuss the
Binghamton Health Campaign’s request to hold the Herald of Victory Marathon which will travel
through parts of the Village on Sunday, May 29, 2016.

The Board met with Director of Public Services Robert Bennett and Mr. Roger Linder with Utility
Services Group to discuss the financing, performance bond, asset management and maintenance
program for the Wren Street tank project at length.

The Board discussed a memorial walk event that they approved in the fall of 2015. The walk is
scheduled to occur at CFJ Park on May 7, 2016. Since the original approval, the Village has become
aware that the scope of the walk has expanded and the Board has concerns. Director Bennett will have
Laurie Schultz get in touch with the walk organizer regarding the Board’s concerns.

The Board reviewed the agenda and discussed the resolutions.

ADJOURNMENT
The work session was adjourned at 7:30pm.

Cindy Kennerup !

Village Clerk/Treasurer
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